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24 February 2010

Aragon Resources Limited (ASX: AAG) (“Aragon”) is pleased to advise that drilling has
commenced at the Central Murchison Gold Project (“CMGP”).

The initial drilling programme consists of approximately 5,000 metres of reverse circulation and
7,500 metres of diamond drilling and will be targeting:

e resource extensions and at the Murchison Bell and Day Dawn mining centres;

e new discoveries based on a recent sub-audio magnetic survey around the Cuddingwarra
mining centre; and

e testing the down plunge extensions of current resources at multiple locations.

Aragon anticipates that some initial results from this drilling programme will be available during
the following quarter. This programme is an exciting first step towards the aim of developing
mining operations at the prolific gold district of the CMGP.
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